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I am in support of SB 628 because it directly affects a dear friend of mine’s daughter 

and so many other children and adults struggling with PANS/PANDAS. The IVIG 

treatment is ridiculously expensive but crucial for remission to be achieved is so 

many cases. Please pass this legislation so that commercial insurances cover this 

treatment.  Thank you. 


